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IMLI’S FINANCIAL AND HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE  
HOLDS ITS SECOND ANNUAL MEETING  

  
 

IMLI’s Financial and Human Resources Committee (FINCOM) met virtually yesterday, 15 

December 2020. The meeting was attended by Mr. Jim Harrison (Chairman of FINCOM), 

Professor David Attard, Dr. Philippe Boisson, Dr. Reto Duerler, and Mr. Xiaojie Zhang who 

are Members of the Committee. 

 
Meeting of the Financial and Human Resources Committee (FINCOM) 

  

Yesterday’s meeting was one of two meetings held annually by FINCOM to review the 

financial, administrative and personnel issues of the Institute. The Committee noted that, 

despite the COVID-19 pandemic, much progress is being made, particularly with regard to the 

online teaching to the Class of 2020 - 2021. The meeting was addressed by the Chairman of 

the IMLI Investments and Ethical Standards Committee regarding the review of IMLI’s 

financial assets, which were reported to be in good stead.  

  



The Committee also expressed appreciation for the new specialised online courses that have 

been developed, particularly the Programme on the Law of Treaties, and the other Programme 

on IMO Operational Aspects. The Committee also considered other programmes of specialised 

courses for the forthcoming year, commencing with the Course on Law of Ports and the IMO.  

  

In concluding, the Committee agreed to meet in April 2021.   
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